
 

Simple service of candlelight, communion & healing 

The hum of busyness at this time of year can be 
exhausting.  It can also be exhausting to try to cope with 
sad feelings that don’t match the merriment we see all 
around.  If it is the first Christmas after having lost a loved 
one or the holiday reminds us of an earlier loss we can feel 
a sense of dislocation. In mid-December we experience the 
longest night of the year in the northern hemisphere.  If you 
are in need of an oasis of light in the midst of this dark 
season we invite you to a simple service of candlelight, 
communion and healing on Friday, December 20th in the 
sanctuary.  The scripture, music and reflections will provide 
you a chance to calm your heart and ease your breath.  


